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Starting School at Rudyard Kipling Primary & Nursery  
 

It is very important that your child’s first experiences of school are positive. At Rudyard Kipling 

Primary School we have devised an admission programme, including a staggered entry in September 

2021 to help your child settle in to school life happily. 

 

When your child was 

born 

What term  

they were born in 

When they start 

 

1st September to 31st 

December 

Autumn born Wednesday 15th September 

1st January to 30th April Spring born Monday 13th September 

1st May to 31st August Summer born Wednesday 8th September 

 

The school day starts for Reception classes at 8.35am and all children are welcomed in through the 

Key Stage 1 double doors to the left of the main school reception entrance.  The school day ends 

for Reception classes at 3.00pm and children are to be collected from outside Reception Class 

(Thunberg) classroom door (Key Stage 1 playground). 

 

Families will be offered a 20 minute appointment in school, prior to your child’s first day, on either 

Monday 6th or Tuesday 7th September. This will be an opportunity to meet the class teacher and 

teaching assistant and talk about your child and to ask any questions you might have.  

 

There will be a uniform shop set up in the school car park on 2nd and 3rd September between 2pm 

and 3.15pm. Cash payment only (as until your child starts their first day at school we are unable 

to set up ParentPay for you). 

 

 

On Friday 17th September at 1pm to 2pm, all parents are invited to attend a meeting where the 

Reception class teachers share what your children will be learning over the Autumn term. Following 

this meeting, you are invited to join in a Teddy Bears Afternoon Tea Party with your children. 

Further information will follow from Rudyard Kipling’s PTFA.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rudyard Kipling Primary School and Nursery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


